
 

 
 

Attention: Residents of Vermilion Hill  
 
Regarding: Scheduled Paving in Your Area 
 
 

 

Amrize Canada Inc. will be starting the top-lift paving in your neighborhood. This will 

begin on the morning of September 4th, 2025.  

 

Construction is scheduled to take place from approximately 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. daily 

and is scheduled to be completed by Saturday September 13th. 

 

Construction schedules may need to be adjusted based on unexpected weather conditions 

and construction progress.  

 

Please note, during construction there will be various closures throughout the area and 

access will be interrupted as well as street parking limitations until the construction is 

complete.  

 

Of importance, please ensure that children and pets are kept away from the work area 

during construction as there will be large mobile equipment, hazardous material and 

various other hazards. Fresh oil will be present at the time of paving and Amrize 

Construction and Qualico Developments West Ltd will not be responsible for any 

damage to vehicles or surfaces due to traffic in the work zone. 

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns or special requirements, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this process. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Matthew MONCRIEFF 

Amrize Canada Inc. 

(403) 463-9501 

 


